
WEEKLY

Thank you to everyone who took part in the Scarecrow Festival over the
weekend, and a special thank you to Mrs Porter for organising it. We’re
delighted to share that £140 was raised for the Bethany Project Library –
a great result!

This week, staff and governors also enjoyed a wellBEEing session, where we
took some time to connect and focus on wellbeing. As part of the session,
we harvested our first batch of honey, which we hope to have on sale from
the school office next week - more information on this coming soon.

We also had a very productive meeting with Clitheroe URC about how we
can continue to strengthen the links between our school and the church
community. If any parents have ideas on how we can develop this further,
please do get in touch.

Finally, a reminder that next Friday is a non-uniform day for all
children. FOBS have kindly asked for donations: KS1 children to bring in
chocolate, and KS2 children to bring in a bottle. These will be used at the
Summer Fair on Friday 18th July.

Thank you, as always, for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 
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Small world figures needed!
Can you help our Reception class?
If anyone is having a clear out and

getting rid of any small world
figures (people, animals, vehicles
etc.) we would be grateful of any
donations (please see Mrs Tate).
Thank you as always for your

continued support to our school

Newspapers Needed!
 We’re currently in need of  newspapers for

creations in school.  If you have any old ones,
please drop them off at the school office.

Thank you for your support

THIS WEEK

If you’re shopping in Tesco, our school’s project
for new out of school club opportunities has

started and we need your votes!
Please also encourage your family and friends to

support us by using their blue token given at
checkout. 
Thank you

Voting ends on 30 June

Non uniform day Friday 4  Julyth

Donations please - Ks1 chocolate/
Ks2 bottles 

Free taster sessions



Thur 3 July - 1.30 - 3.30pm Lancashire Adult Learning Summer Crafts -
Reception class - please book your place with our school office
Fri 4 July - Non uniform day - KS1 chocolate donations / KS2 bottle
donations
Mon 7 July - Year 2 class visit to Blackpool Zoo
Tues 8 July - Year 5 Clitheroe Castle Art trip
9-11 July - Year 6 Patterdale residential trip
9 July - 3.00pm Guitar Summer concert
Fri 11 July - Trikidz - all children to wear PE kits
Sun 13 July - 10.30am Clitheroe URC Leaver’s worship - Year 5 & Year 6
Wed 16 July - 2.00pm & 5.00pm Year 6 play - ticket information TBC
Fri 18 July - 3.30pm FOBS Summer fair
Tues 22 July - 12.00 noon Leaver’s worship
Tues 22 July - SCHOOL CLOSES at 1.30pm

DIARY 

THIS WEEK

We hosted our first Barrow Scarecrow Festival 

with the winner to be announced next week


